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 Stuart MIlls SUPPRT2015/3571/P 05/08/2015  20:25:05 This development has our full support.  The return to a single house provides much needed 

accommodation for families, reinforces the original purpose of the house and enhances the  

conservation values of the street.  On a separate note, it is hoped the return of the garden to the care of 

single householder will ensure it is properly maintained, including the removal of unkempt trees 

(blocking light into adjoining properties), broken fences and overgrown planting (which provide a 

ready home to foxes).
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